Monthly Transmission Request Metrics

FERC Order No. 890-A clarified that Transmission Providers should post monthly data
specifying the “number of transmission requests that have been accepted and the number
of transmission requests that have been denied during the prior month.”

The NYISO neither accepts nor denies requests for transmission service under its FERC-
approved tariffs which are based on a financial reservation transmission service model. It
therefore does not have data on accepted or denied transmission requests to report.



